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ANNOUNCEMENT ON RP-IPRCs REOPENING

The management of Rwanda Polytechnic Higher Learning Institution (RP) would like to thank the
Government of Rwanda for the measures taken to contain the spread of Covid-19. Based on the
announcement from MINEDUC to reopen schools gradually starting from mid-October

2020 starting with Universities and Higher Learning Institutions;

Rwanda Polytechnic is pleased to inform RP students, Lecturers and the general public that IPRCs
will reopen on 19" October 2020. Physical teaching and learning will resume for all final year
students and they must be hosted in their respective Colleges. Year 1 and 2 students will continue
their studies by using the e-learning platform. The Academic Calendar is available on RP and

IPRCs websites.

We would also like to inform final years students that physical teaching and learning will comply

with the guidelines of Ministry of Health and Mininstry of Education on Covid-19.

For further details, students are encouraged to contact their respective IPRCs. For more
information regarding RP, kindly contact 0788743727 or 0782265019.
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